
November 3,  2023

Mill Creek 
Newsletter 
Home Of The Mustangs!
Enter to Learn, Go Forth to Serve

Important Links
● Mill Creek Website
● Follow us on Twitter - @TheCreekMCMS
● Need to Report an Absence? Click HERE 
● Black and Gold Calendar
● Contact Us

Reminders
• Doors Open at 7:30 am.  
School Hours -  7:50 to 3:00 pm. 
• Cell phones &  backpacks are kept in lockers. 
• If you need to get a message to your child, please 
call the office 913.667.3512

Upcoming Events
Nov 9 - Picture Retakes
Nov 10 - Veterans Day Program 9 am 
Nov 14 - STUCO Mtg 7:20 am
Nov 17 - GBB/Wrestling Team Pics
Nov 20 - 24 - Thanksgiving Break: NO SCHOOL

Veterans Day Assembly Friday, November 10th
Mill Creek will recognize Veterans Day with a program next Friday, 11/10 at 9:00AM. The program 
will feature the student choirs of MCMS, the MCMS student band, student speakers and a keynote 
speaker. Families and Veterans are invited to attend. Please see the next page of this newsletter for 
a Veterans Day star. We are inviting our students and families to celebrate their Veterans with these 
stars which will be on display in the main hallway. Please be sure to send the Veterans Day stars 
back to school with your child by Wednesday, November 8th and turn into the main office. 

Thank you for helping us recognize this very special day.

You can report your child 
absent by filling out a form - 
click HERE!

7th grade social studies classes 
presented a cultural fair earlier this week. 
We had some outstanding presentations! 
Great work Mustangs!!! 

https://www.usd232.org/mcms
https://twitter.com/home
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=159
https://www.usd232.org/Page/7904
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=161
https://www.usd232.org//cms/module/selectsurvey/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=159




Athletics/Activities
Athletics Next Week:
 Mon:  Wrestling at MCMS   Tues: GBB vs Trail Ridge
Wed: Wrestling @ MVHS  Thurs: GBB vs Lansing
Sat: 7GBB to Clark, Wrestling at Lansing

                             
 GO MUSTANGS!

The BBB tryout calendar with dates and 
times have been posted on the MCMS 
Website. 

More Information

If you need to pick up your child for an 
appointment, please be sure to plan ahead and 
arrive 5-10 minutes early. Lockers take extra time! 

From The Library: 

The second Quarter Book Club 
Discussion will take place on Wednesday, 
December 13th from 3-4 p.m.  We are 
discussing the book Small Spaces by 
Katherine Arden.  

Picture Retakes are scheduled 
for November 9th in the 
morning. If you received 
pictures from round 1, please 
bring them with you. 

Please join us at The 
Other Place on 
Wednesday, November 
8th for our next 
restaurant night 
supporting MCMS. Just 
mention you are with 
MCMS anytime on 11/8 for 
dine in or carry out and 
15% will come back to 
MCMS PTA. 

https://www.usd232.org/Domain/334
https://www.usd232.org/Domain/334


MCMS PTA Fundraising Raffle

The MCMS PTA works with teachers, students and staff to enrich the Mill Creek Middle School 

experience. This is our primary fundraiser this year and will allow us to support classroom, student and 

staff needs!  Our goal is to raise $30 for each student. Your donations will help provide our MCMS 

community with the following:

● Teacher Appreciation

● Teacher grants (needed equipment, supplies)

● 8th Grade Farewell

● Busing to Worlds of Fun

● 8th Grade Gift

● Field Trips

● Student Experiences

Click HERE 
to donate! 

https://app.memberhub.gives/mcmsptaraffle/Campaign/Details


Friday Night Lights



We Need YOU:
Attention Mustangs Families!  Are 
you looking for a new career 
opportunity?  Look no further than 
your own USD 232 district.  We are 
currently hiring a variety of 
positions, including 
paraprofessionals, custodians, and 
student nutrition assistants.  
Whether you have experience or 
are looking to just get started in 
your career, don’t miss this 
opportunity to change lives for the 
better.  Visit the job openings page 
on our USD 232.org website for 
more information.  

 

From Your Nurses:

Seasonal Allergies

Please take allergy medication prior to coming to school The school nurses do not 
carry allergy medication in the health room 

 

Illness and Covid

Please report any symptoms of illness to the school. Please be specific- report symptoms 
such as sore throat, nausea, fever instead of reporting “ill” or “sick”. Giving symptoms helps 
with Health Department Reporting and to see illness trends in the district.

Remember students must be fever and/or symptom free 24 hours before returning after an 
illness without the aid of fever reducing medication.

Illness and Covid policy can be found by clicking on the following link:

https://www.usd232.org/Domain/4076

https://www.usd232.org/Page/3195

https://www.usd232.org/Domain/4076
https://www.usd232.org/Page/3195

